

Leading all those in the East Metro to Christ, the Source and Summit of our daily and eternal lives.

Transfiguration Catholic School Newsletter June 11, 2025

Prayer for our school

Come Holy Spirit, fill our lives with your fire and grace, that we may give glory to God, who makes all things new.

Special Dates

Saturday, June 21 Tiger Classic Golf Tournament, 9am - 3pm

Thursday, June 26 Summerfest Parade, 6pm

Friday, June 27 Little Tykes Play Time, Pebble Park, 6pm

Reminders

Used Uniforms - If you have gently used uniforms your children have outgrown, please consider donating them for other families to use. They can be dropped off at the office.

Fall Sports - Registration is now open for our fall sports: Boys' soccer, Girls' soccer, and Girls' volleyball. If your fifth - eighth grader is interested, please follow this link: Sports The practice schedule will be set in August and game schedules are set in September. Please contact Jim Berthiaume at jberthiaume@transfigurationmn.org if you are interested in helping with coaching or for more information.

Upcoming Events

Tiger Classic Golf Tournament - Our golf tournament is coming up fast! Click here for more information: Golf There will be scramble style golf, great food, and fun activities!

There are still a few hole sponsorships available. This is a great way to advertise your business while helping our school! If you or someone you know would like to be a sponsor, please contact Sue Berthiaume.

We are looking for volunteers! Any hours volunteered will count toward required family volunteer hours for 2025-2026. Email tiger@transfigurationmn.org if you are interested!

Summerfest Parade - Transfiguration will be walking in the Summerfest parade, and we need you! This annual, family-friendly community event starts in our parking lot at 6pm, and ends at Richard Walton Park. Contact the Church office to sign up - we hope to see you there!

Mrs. B.'s Bulletin

I am filled with gratitude as I think back on the school year. We had a huge number of volunteers help during our Field Day and Garage Sale, not to mention the number of family and friends of Transfiguration school that helped to make this year a success! From helping at recess, to lunch room monitoring, to library cleaning and reshelving, to math tutoring, our volunteers are truly a blessing from God! We could not be a school of Christian discipleship, academic excellence, and great love without you!



Thank You

Thank you, too, to all parents of our students. It is a privilege to be a part of these childrens' lives, and we are lucky to work in an environment where *everyone* is seen, known, and loved. So many times I have wished that parents could see what we see in a day - an older student grabbing a stuffy to comfort a younger one; a class finding a special way to celebrate a new baby; a teacher tearing up with pride because the little one she had years ago is now a confident young man; an audience dropping their jaw at the purity of a kindergarten singing voice, middle schoolers encouraging each other to get through a tough test. A million moments of God's grace that we live because you trust us to help educate your child. Thank you!